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Attendance Stars for first week of term are 

KS1...1AS and 2CA...and KS2... 6JK all with 

a fabulous 100%  

WOW—WELL DONE  

KEEP UP THE GOOD 

 ATTENDANCE! 

Stars of the Week!   

1ST  Holly Bishop 

1AS  Alex Levitan 

1JF  Bobby Young 

2G/B Ollie Bruns 

2CA  Jamie Crowder 

2EL  Lilly Naylor 

3DS  Olivia Crysell 

3F/C Aaron Finch 

3KO  Lewis Mills 

4TA  Alfie Chessher 

4CF  Reilly Stone 

4LS  Reece Cooper 

5CS  Henry Bakonyvari  

5HR  Lillie Ralph 

5HT  Connie Repeti 

Diary Dates 

Dinner Menu A 

All Clubs start next week  

Monday 25th September—Reception begin 

full time (bring own packed lunch). 

Monday 25th September—E-Safety Infor-

mation Evening for Parents and Carers. 

Tuesday 26th September—Year 6 Friendly 

Football Match away at Alleyn Court - ko 

3.40pm. 

Thursday 28th September—Year5/6 Home  

Friendly Football Event—ko 3pm. 

Thursday 28th September—Year 5—11+ 

Information Meeting in the KS2 Hall 3.20pm. 

NON PUPIL DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER.  

Year 6 Trip to Duxford 

Year 6 had a great time 

last Friday at Duxford Im-

perial War Museum experi-

encing all aspects of war-

time Britain. They particu-

larly enjoyed the new in-

teractive headsets which 

gave a amazing virtual ex-

perience. 

Don’t Forget….        

to make your  

Scholastic book 

order by Friday 

6th October. For every £1 that is spent, the 

School receives 25p which will go towards more 

books for the children. 



PAGWPS… A big ‘Thank You’ once again to 

PAGWPS for continuing to pay for the Text 

Messaging Service again this year. This is an 

invaluable service used by the school to send 

important messages to parents, however we 

are limited to one contact per child so 

please ensure that the school has your up-to-

date main contact details. This is particularly 

important if we need to advise you of any 

changes of events or activities on the day. 

Cash for Coins….don’t forget to dig out all 

those odd foreign coins and old tender and 

donate in the bucket in the main 

office. These can be converted into 

pounds for the school. 

Total money raised by the recent 

PAGWPS Cup—£500 in aid of Cancer Re-

search and £350 for the school. 

Last Year PAGWPS’ dedication and hard 

work throughout the year paid off as they 

managed to raise a Grand 

Total of approximately 

£20,000!!  Absolutely 

Fantastic! 

Last week’s Play Leader of the Week –Ellie Clark and Lily Norris. This week—Jacob Palombella. 

     Well Done  

The Reception Team would like to 

say a HUGE Well Done to all the chil-

dren in Blue, Green and Yellow  

Classes for a super start at school. 

We look forward to sharing lunchtimes next week. 

Thank you to all those parents who managed to attend 

the recent Curriculum meetings. We hope you found 

them useful and informative. For those who of you 

who were unable to attend, please check your year 

group page on the website to find the presentation 

displays, together with this term’s Theme Letters. 

Just a reminder that Wednesday’s ‘Open Door’ will 

continue this term. This is an opportunity for you to 

come into school as regularly as you choose and have 

a look at your child’s work. If, for any reason, you are 

unable to make Wednesdays, then please speak to 

your child's class teacher to arrange a mutually con-

venient time to look at your child’s work. 

Please ensure that all AUP forms are completed and 

returned as soon as possible. Without permission, the 

children will not be able to use the IPADs and internet 

in class. 



Secondary School Admissions for 2018 

 
The new secondary school admission round is now open for parents of current Year 

6 children to apply for a secondary school (Year 7) place for September 2018. 
 

The statutory National Closing date for applications is 31st October 2017. 
 

Applications can be made online via www.essex.gov.uk/admissions.  

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions


School Health  

Drop-in service 

No appointment necessary 

Little Lions Children’s Centre 

Northwick Park Academy, Third Ave-

nue, Canvey Island, SS8 9SU  

Phone: 01268 683671 

3-4pm 

21st September 

5th & 19th October 

9th & 23rd November 

7th December 

*********** 

 Oak Tree Children’s Centre 

Grove Wood Primary School 

Grove Road, Rayleigh, SS6 8UA.   

Phone: 01268 775910 

2-4pm 

12th & 26th September 

10th & 31st October 

14th & 28th November 

12th December 

*********** 

Wishing Well Children’s Centre 

Waterman Primary School 

The Boulevard, Rochford, SS4 1QF. 

Phone: 01702 541460 

2-4pm 

18th September 

16th October 

 20th November 

11th December 

 

We can offer support and advice on 

the following topics and any other 

health or developmental issues which 

may be concerning you. 

 

 Continence (Night time wetting) 

 Hearing tests 

 Weight and dietary issues 

 Sleep 

 Behaviour  

 General health concerns 

No appointment necessary 

 

As this is a drop-in clinic we may 

limit the time to 15 minutes per 

child at busy times.  For more in-

depth problems please contact the 

clinic directly to speak to a  

member of the school nurse team. 

01268 686041 

 





Grove Wood Primary are pleased to announce the arrival of a 

brand new Girls Football Kit courtesy of Premier League 

Primary Stars…. 






